
From: Cen Misty  

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 1:19 PM 

To: Sandra DeMaria sandra.demaria@richmondhill.ca; Clerks Richmondhill 
clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: D01-21008 and D02-21016 

Hi there, 

I am writing this letter because I am opposed to building 2 very high condos (27 and 31-
story) in Leslie/John Brichall Rd.(Plan 65M-4668). 

This 2 condo will have 650 unit coming. and it will make a big traffic issue. I don’t want 
to waste time at the intersection of the community or get stuck here every time I enter 
and exit. 

Also, the 650 unit are not 650 people, they are 650 families. This will increase a huge 
population, which will directly affect Richland's community facilities and the reduction of 
community safety. 

Finally, I understand that the community needs to grow and the population needs to be 
increased, but I hope that the relevant departments can accept our opinions and 
maintain a medium density or lower than a 10 story building. 

PS. if have any update about this plan please let me know. 

Thanks. 

Yidi Huang 

owner of 109 Bawden Drive Richmond Hill 
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